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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jeff Hansen <jshelfltd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 10:11 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Question re site status and environmental investigation

Thanks Jerry!! 
 
On Mon, Apr 20, 2015 at 8:48 AM, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote: 
Jeff, 
 
The site could potentially remain open during site investigation activities.  However, if access is not available 
in some locations, it may not be possible to complete all activities.  When the tanks, piping, and dispensers are 
removed, additional sampling would also be required at that time regardless of the status of the 
investigation.  Let me know if you have other questions. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

 


